
HELLENIC REPUBLIC
Ministry ot Digital Governance

TO:
Liisa-Ly Pakosta
Minister of Justice and Digital Affairs
Ministry of Justice
Suur-Ameerika 1, 10122 Tallinn
ESTONIA

Dear Minister Pakosta,

Athens, 1 4/11/2024

Thank you for your kind invitation to the Tallinn Digital Summit, scheduled for
November 19-20. Your gracious words are greatly appreciated.

Unfortunately, due to prior commitments abroad, 1 will be unable to attend this
year’s summit in Estonia.

However, we are confident that this significant digital policy event, focused on
“Securing a Digital Tomorrow/’ wiIl effectively address the challenges and
opportunities presented by the evolving technological and geopolitical
landscape. This summit provides an ideal platform to align our strategies and
pursue common objectives.

Wishing you a successful and impactful summit,
opportunities for collaboration.

Sincerely,

Konstantinos Kyranakis
Deputy Minister of Digital Governance

and 1 look forward to future
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